
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  7-13-24 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:40. Other officers present were Bill 
Lehr and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 24. 
 
Kim Jurgens, EAA president, gave a safety presentation on flying in extremely hot 
weather. 
 
Carl thanked Jim and Susan Richardson for providing lunch. 
 
Bill Lehr moved that the May minutes be accepted, Les seconded it, and the motion was 
approved. 
 
Guests included seven members from the Raymond EAA:  Kim Jurgens. John Roberson, 
Vernon Ricks, Dan Myers, Grant Garland, James McCarty, and Kent Adams.  Also visiting 
were Sam Stewart, Jeff Bradshaw’s wife, Belinda, Karl James and his son, Teegan, Bill 
Shipp, and Jenna Watson. 
 
Mark Turner and Neil Burnette (powered paraglider) were accepted as new members. 
 
Osh Kosh is July 22-28. 
 
Boyd reported that the grass is good and that they may move the sprinklers. 
 
Les asked about concreting from the new porch to the clubhouse ramp.  Bill moved that we 
concrete an extension for the porch, Paul seconded it, and the motion was approved. 
 
Tony White volunteered to gravel the road from the fork to behind the hangars.  It will be 
discussed at the next meeting.  Alex asked about the possibility of cheaper hangars.  The 
hangar committee will discuss and make recommendations. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  We have spent $93,000 on the new clubhouse, and it is now 
insured for $220,000.  We should have $23,000 left to finish.  Next year we should be able 
to start new projects. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:25. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


